
From: Churchill, Susannah
Sent: 7/29/2010 4:44:32 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Eurus hold

Hi Meredith,
It looks like Bohn's office held E-4350 today, but I have not heard any word from them about why. I'll let 
you know if there's anything we need to discuss.

Thanks,
Susannah

Susannah Churchill 
Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning 
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3072
susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.qov
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